
Beauly 132kV Substation Redevelopment
Virtual Consultation

@ssencommunity

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and 
share your views with us
 
Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) are taking forward plans to 
redevelop the existing 132kV Beauly substation. The project is required to enable 
the connection of the Loch Luichart Extension II windfarm and to allow the 
replacement of aging assets at Beauly 132kV substation. In lieu of being able 
to hold face to face public consultations in the local area, we are hosting a  
virtual consultation exhibition to provide greater detail about this project.

The virtual consultation event has been designed to be as interactive as face to 
face events, allowing for presentation of key project information and plans, as 
well as providing an opportunity to ask questions about the project. Visitors will 
be able to engage directly with the project team, via a live chat function, where 
they can ask any questions they might have about the project and share their 
feedback on the current proposals.

To find out how you can join the interactive virtual consultation visit the 
project website: 
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/beauly-132kv-reinforcement-project

The virtual consultation event 
will be taking place on:

Tuesday
20th October 2020

16:00 – 19:00

Virtual
Event

			   Gary Donlin
			   Community Liaison Manager, 
			   1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY
			   (Return address)

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our
Community Liaison Manager

Mob:		 +44 (0) 7384 624 777
Email:	 gary.donlin@sse.com
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